
 

 
 

 

 

 

STAFF REPORT 

 

RE:  Striping 

Department/Program:  Public Works / Pavement 

 

Explanation: In FY2023, $30,000 is budgeted for street striping.  This includes re-striping 
yellow street centerlines and white lane lines at various places throughout the City.   
Request for bids were sent to several contractors, advertised in the St. Louis Business 
Journal, City’s website, ePlan, Construction Data, and Dodge Data & Analytics.  On 
February 10, 2023, one bid was received and opened.  A summary of the bid is as 
follows: 

 
2023 Bids Total Cost 

America’s Parking Remarking $29,462.54 
TraMar Contracting, Inc. No Bid 
Traffic Control Company No Bid 
BUDGET $30,000.00 

 
 

Recommendation:  Staff recommends awarding the unit price contract to America’s 
Parking Remarking. 

 
 

 

 

Submitted By:  Jim Link 

Date:  2/17/2023 
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